

Truro Learning Academy

Head of School: Mrs Humberstone

Thursday 22nd April 2021

Dear Kynance Parents,

Welcome back to the Summer term. Our topic this half term is 'Once upon a time' and each week we will be learning a traditional tale. This week we will be learning 'Goldilocks and the 3 Bears' and next week we will be learning 'The 3 little pigs'.



PE will take place on Tuesday afternoon. Please can your child come to school in their PE kit. School PE kit should be white t-shirt, navy shorts or joggers, navy school jumper or hoodie and trainers.

Please continue to hear your child **read daily** when you can and sign their home reading record to show you have done this.

As it is the summer term, your child will need to start wearing sun cream, a hat for outdoor play and they need to bring a bottle, **labelled with their name**, to top up with fresh water **not juice**, throughout the day. Having their own drinks bottle is vital in order to keep them hydrated and able to concentrate in class. We have two snack breaks during the day, and it would be great to see your child bringing fruit to eat at these times.

Any questions or queries do get in touch or catch me at the door.

Kind regards,

Miss Laing EYFS Class teacher

T: 01872 277635

E: hello@truroacademy.org.uk
W: www.truroacademy.org.uk
Truro Learning Academy, Albany Road, Malabar, Truro, Cornwall TR1 3PQ

